
From: Randy Leamer
To: Mackenzie Reed
Subject: External: Snow removal assessment dispute
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 10:27:08 AM

Good morning Ms. Reed,
I would like to dispute the assessment for snow removal on 12/26/25 for the property located

at 1801-1931 S. 39th Street. Please send me the info that I need to attend the meeting on
02/12/25 that you told me about during our phone conversation. Thank you and have a good
day.

Thank you,

Randy Leamer, ARM ® 
Regional Manager
Premier Real Estate Management LLC.
(920)-304-3800
randy@pre-3.com

Be Alert !
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